
March 18, 2022 

 

 

Dear FedEx customer, 

 

Effective April 4, 2022, the Fuel Surcharge for all shipments outbound and intra-

island in Puerto Rico as well as for shipments from the U.S. to Puerto Rico, will be 

updated. 

 

FedEx Fuel Surcharge is being adjusted based on the changing dynamics in today’s 

transportation market. We take into account economic conditions, market 

conditions and the type of service we provide. 

 

APPLICABLE 

SERVICE 

APPLICABLE 

SERVICE TYPE 

SURCHARGE 

INCREASE 

-PR to U.S. 
-U.S. to PR 
-Intra-island PR 

Package 1.75% 

Freight $0.028 per lb. 

PR to rest of the 
world (Except U.S.) 

Package and Freight 1.75% 

 

For more details, please visit fedex.com Fuel Surcharge section or contact our 

Customer Service Center at 1.800.GoFedEx (1.800.463.3339) or your FedEx 

Account Executive. 

 

Thank you for choosing FedEx. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

FedEx Express 

Latin America and the Caribbean Division 

 

https://www.fedex.com/en-pr/shipping/surcharges.html

